
 
The Occupational Therapy (OT), 

Physiotherapy and Speech & Language Therapy
teams would like to hear from children 

and young people who use the services.

What works well?
What could be better?

Come along to our meeting!
When? Thursday 30th May

 11am-12pm- Occupational and Physio therapy 
12.30pm.13.30pm - Speech and Language

Therapy 

Where? The Sjovoll Centre
Framwellgate Moor, Durham, DH1 5BL

You will be paid to share your views

If you have accessed both of

these services you are more

than welcome to attend both
meetings! :)

Children’s Views Wanted

For more information or to 
get involved please contact 
Louise Frost
Project Worker on:

Mobile number- 07765743607

Email: louise.frost
investinginchildren.net


